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April 24, 2019 
 
Chair and Members 
Governance Working Group 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 23, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That the Governance Working Group BE DIRECTED to undertake a fulsome review of 
the Council Member's Expense Account Policy, including the amount of the annual 
allocation, during its review in the first quarter of 2020; it being noted that the Corporate 
Services Committee received a communication dated April 4, 2019 from Councillor E. 
Peloza with respect to this matter.  (4.1/10/CSC) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
 

mailto:hwoolsey@london.ca

	DATE

